
December 16, 1972 

Don Crabtree 
Idaho State Un1Tersity Muaeua 
Pocateno, Idaho 8)201 

Dear Kr. Crabtree, 

I plan to be in a doctoral program in the fall 
ot 197; and I oona1d~r 1our tl1ntknapp1ng sc•s~lo)ll 
aa a vital asset to ■J degree program. I haTe ■et 
and spoken with many or your former student■ at 
various anthropological meetings within the last 
7ear and greatly admired not only their tlintlmapping 
ability but also the insight they had into the prob­
lems and some of the possible solutions faced by 
both aboriginal and modern stone tool producers. 

Although I plan to make Sub-Saharan Africa the 
1ubject or ■J dissertation (Ethnology),As a Professor 
of AnthropologJ, hopetullJ, I feel that a working 
knowledge ot fl1ntlmapp1ng would be invaluable. I 
am also interested in developing material culture 
studies on the undergraduate level after I am 
t1niahed w1th my degree program. With t ~1• in mind, 
I hope that you will g1ve my appl1cat1on serious con- . 
siderat1on or prov1d• me with information concerning 
any other such SW1JDer session that you know about. 

Thank you. 

S1noe~ely, 1A: , . 
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\ JoAnn Shur1pr Vsorek 
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